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GOOD GRIEF!  2017 is turning out to be a great rally year for the Roamers.  Hard to believe 

that we will shortly assemble in Newport for another rally and that it is JULY already!  We 

have been on the road in our RV since the middle of May, spending time mostly at the coast.  

We anticipate heading for home the middle of July for a few doctor appointments, then back 

on the road again.  We have been to two Roamers rallies and one rally with our Tiffin group.  

Kalli has enjoyed making many new friends and seeing many interesting areas of the coast. 

It is heartwarming seeing and spending time with RV friends.  At times it seems that wherever 

we turn we find old friends.  The NW AREA FMCA rally was interesting!  Three of our 

members WON in the 50-50 raffle on Saturday evening!!!!! (That was out of four possible 

winners – what are the odds of that?).  Kathy Butler, Loren Fihn and Marion Pratt danced 

away with winnings of $ 188.00 each.  (See photo in this newsletter) 

 

So, GET OUT THERE and enjoy the RV lifestyle while you can.  Even though it is the “same 

old coast or mountain”, there are many new adventures and memories to be made.  Old 

friendships can be renewed and new memories created!  ENJOY!! 

       Peter - Editor 

From our Wagonmaster – Marion     (541) 306 – 4487  

Hi Roamers, 

A good number of us were at the FMCA NW Area Rally this weekend (June 22-25).  It has been very fun, 

reconnecting with several people after our long winter.  Below are the rallies coming up for the rest of the 

summer.  Remember that even if all spots have been taken you may still be able to get into the park on your 

own.  Just give them a call.  And let me know you're coming! 

The August trip to Prospect should be very nice.  It's a beautiful area tucked in the trees with larger sites.  The 

Prospect Hotel Annual Music in the Mountains Festival happens on Friday and Saturday.  It's a very fun weekend 

for music, wine and food lovers.  Check out the website:   

http://www.prospecthotel.com/bluegrass.html 

Think about joining us if you can.  It's a very special place. 
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Here is the remaining 2017 Rim Rock Roamers rally schedule: 

July 16 - 23 

Port of Newport ς South Beach Marina and RV Park   (541-867-3321) 

Eleven rigs have scheduled in for this rally.  The deadline for signing up with us has passed, but the park 

may still have spaces available, so you are welcome to call them.  

  

Those attending are:  Pratt, Coleman, Ribble, Lankford/Gray, Rydman, Doermer, Lehrer, Linschied, 

Martin and Butler.  Marjamaôs will be joining us, although parking elsewhere.  The Bakers from Salem 

may also be joining us.   

  

I will be sending out a message soon to these attendees, with information about the possible Newport 

doings, events that may require reservations. 

  

August 16-20 
/ŀǎŜȅΩǎ ƛƴ Westfir   (541-782-1906) 

Seven rigs have scheduled in for this rally.  The deadline for signing up with us has passed, but the park 

may still have spaces available, so you are welcome to call them. 

  

Those attending are: Pratt,  Andres, Lankford/Gray, Duff/Webster, Ribble, Rydman and Doermer.   

  

September 20-25 
Crater Lake RV Park in Prospect (541-560-3399) 

Please reserve no later than August 1. 

  

~We have 10 spots available. Three have signed up so far are:  Pratt, Coleman and Doermer  Please let 

me know if you are joining us. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Muffin – One of the “Babes” from 

Longview – Loren Fihn Friend! 

What are Marion, Kathy and Loren 

smiling about ?? 

tel:541-867-3321
tel:541-782-1906
tel:541-560-3399


From our President – Warner     (541) 929 - 7275 

Hello Rim Rock Roamers, 

 
The Northwest FMCA Rally June 20 - 24 at the Cowlitz County, WA Fairgrounds was a good one!  A 
good turnout and a very good turnout of Rim Rock Roamers!  The NWFMCA Staff and the Team 
Captains from the various area clubs (parking, goody bags, vendors, hotdog bash, ice cream social, etc.) 
worked hard and did a great job.  Peter Ribble was a main player in the arrival parking effort and Kathy 
Butler was the overall captain for the Chapter Fair exhibits for all the clubs and was ably assisted by Jan 
Rydman for the RRR exhibit.  They put together a painted paper mache model of Mt. Saint Helens to go 
on the table with the information about our club.  The rest of us volunteered to help in various efforts 
as able. 
 
The next rally is July 16 - 22 at South Beach Marina and RV Park, Newport, Oregon (have I said 
repeatedly that Marion is doing a great job as Wagonmaster!).  We are looking forward to seeing 
everybody.  John Doermer has a fishing expedition planned…..The boat is full! 
 
My tenure as President is up this fall.  Dave Coleman as VP is ready to take over and needs someone to 
support him as an incoming VP.  Also we need a new Secretary.  I will try to schedule a meeting during 
the first several days at Newport, so we can elect new officers. 
 

Warner 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Longview, Washington  NW AREA FMCA Rally 2017 

 

Stuffy’s restaurant in Longview, WA 

Home of the 7.5 POUND cinnamon roll 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From our Vice President – Dave   (541) 504 - 7973 

Lynn and I just returned home from a 51 day trip that included Orlando, Florida and two cruises, one of 

which was a river cruise from the Black Sea to Amsterdam.  Great trip!  We are really looking forward 

to Newport and seeing our group.  I think a meeting is really important in determining the future of our 

Club based upon the possible changes within FMCA.  

Dave 

 

 

 

 

AS I WARNED 
 If dues were not to me by May 1 as our club requires, I would be a pest and soon a thorn in your side if 
you have not paid your dues.  Please forward a measly $10 per couple for your yearly dues to the 
Roamers.  Remember to make your checks out to Rim Rock Roamers and send to Jinny Andres,   5353 
S.W. 43rd Street, Redmond, Oregon 97756.   Thank you,  

Jinny Andres -  Treasurer 

 

 

The other day in Newport, OR, we were looking at replacing our RV.  This one looked like it would fit the 

bill nicely, although we could not tow our Ford Edge.  (Perhaps we could figure out a way!!!!) 



The Roamers Need YOU! 
4ÈÉÓ ÔÉÍÅ ÅÖÅÒÙ ÙÅÁÒȟ ×Å ÍÕÓÔ ÃÏÎÓÉÄÅÒ ÎÅ× ȰÏÆÆÉÃÅÒÓȱ ÆÏÒ 

our Chapter, as directed by FMCA.  We must have a 

President, Vice President, Secretary, Treasurer and a 

.ÁÔÉÏÎÁÌ $ÉÒÅÃÔÏÒȢ  ɉ$ÏÎȭÔ ÑÕÏÔÅ ÍÅȟ ÂÕÔ ) ÂÅÌÉÅÖÅ ÏÎÅ 

individual can occupy no more than two offices at the 

same time.)  I think we can combine Secretary/Treasurer and President/National Director. 

/ÔÈÅÒȟ ȰÎÉÃÅ ÔÏ ÈÁÖÅȱ ÐÏÓÉÔÉÏÎÓ ÁÒÅ ÔÈÁÔ ÏÆ ×ÁÇÏÎÍÁÓÔÅÒȟ ÎÅ×ÓÌÅÔÔÅÒ ÅÄÉÔÏÒ ÁÎÄ ÍÅÍÂÅÒÓÈÉÐ ÃÈÁÉÒȢ 

Now is the time to be thinking about supporting our chapter and those individuals who have 

carried the torch for us for multiple years.  If you enjoy our fun filled, friendly and well fed chapter, 

please consider helping us out for a few years! 

The work is neither arduous nor overwhelming, but is VERY IMPORTANT to having and 

maintaining a chapter with Family Motor Coach Association.  We have money in the bank and are 

doing fine financially.  We have a strong and diverse membership and are always looking for new 

members to enjoy our travels in the summer (or winter with our snowbirds!) 

PlÅÁÓÅ ÔÏÕÃÈ ×ÉÔÈ 7ÁÒÎÅÒ +ÁÔÈÙȟ *ÅÒÒÙȟ *ÉÎÎÙ ÏÒ $ÁÖÅȣȣ"%&/2% ÔÈÅy reach out and TOUCH you! 

Your Editor -  Peter 

      

The crowd at the NW Area FMCA Rally in Longview, WA enjoy the entertainment of……. 

Bernie and Red 


